
 

Neighbourhood Watch Contacts 
(Also see detailed map on twra.net) 

Area Co-ordinator 
 Tony   5457 0571 
Barcoola 
 Rob    5448 9998 
Baywater 
 Jenny   5450 5881 
 
Fairways Island 
 Robert   5450 5711 
Karinya Island 
 Anthony  5450 5576 
Magnolia Lane Apartments 
 Judy   5448 9892 
Podium 
 Desleigh          0402 756 580 
The Banks 
 John, Ruth  5450 7046 
The Cove 
 Brent   5448 8273 
 Hugh & Marion  5450 5279 
The Landings 
 Merryl   5448 9414 
 Gail   5450 6381 
The Links 
 Peter   5450 5857 
 Lloyd (Lytham Ct) 5448 9414 
 
The Shores 
 Fred   5450 5938 
 Tony B   5448 7624 
 Bob, Judy  5450 5038 
 Rob   5448 9998 
 Bill   5450 5387 
 
The Sound (incl. Water Gallery) 
 Barry   5450 5545 

Twin Waters Retirement Village 

 David   5448 8747 

Viewpoint  

 Max   5450 7289 

  

Twin Waters Neighbourhood Watch (Coolum 5)         June 2017 

COMMUNITYPULLS TOGETHER FOR TURNING THE 

SCREWS’— 

On 22nd April Twin Waters Neighbourhood Watch 

joined local police, police volunteers, Maroochy North 

Shore Lions and TWRA for a very successful ‘Turning 

the Screws’ event, when one-way screws were fitted 

to vehicle number plates.  Each year hundreds of 

number plates are stolen across Queensland and 

these screws, which can only be removed at a police 

station, help prevent would-be thieves from removing 

number plates and using them to commit crimes. 

Number plates were secured to 77 vehicles. 

 

 

Thank you to all who helped on the day and to members of the community who 

supported the project with their gold coin donations.  

Emergency 24/7 

(Ambulance, Fire, Police) 
000 

Policelink 

(Non-urgent Matters) 24/7 
131 444 

Crime Stoppers 
(Report Crime Information) 1800 333 000 

Hoon Hotline 24/7 134 666 

Coolum Police 

(Local Police Advice) 
5440 2777 

S.E.S. (Disaster, Cyclone, Flood, 
Storm, Rescue) 24/7 132 500 

DV Connect                      women 

(Domestic Violence Hotline)    men 

1800 811 811 

1800 600 636 

Lifeline 131 114 

Important Phone Numbers— 
http://coolum.nhwq.org/  

Remember Twin Waters 
Speed Limit 

http://coolum.nhwq.org/


VEHICLE SECURITY— 

The police are concerned 
that the incidence of thefts 
from motor vehicles seems 
to be increasing.  Cars are 
broken into on both drive-
ways and roadsides, as well 
as at service stations.   
We would like to remind 
everyone to ensure that 

their vehicles are left secured at all times and that you remove 
valuables —  including items such as handbags, wallets, laptops, 
mobile phones, keys, tools, garage door remotes, and mail — or at 
least put them out of sight.   Lock your vehicle as soon as you get 
out to fill up with fuel and even when it’s in your garage. 
These simple precautions will reduce the likelihood of your vehicle 
or possessions being stolen. 
A number of vehicles on the current stolen list have been stolen as 
a result of a ‘sneak break’ – offenders have entered homes 
through unlocked doors and stolen quick and accessible items such 
as car keys and wallets. Remember that home security is important 
as well!! 

Disclaimer: The information contained herein has been obtained from sources we deem to be reliable, however we cannot 

guarantee its accuracy and interested persons should rely on their own enquiries. The views in this newsletter are not 

necessarily those of the Queensland Police Service unless expressly so quoted. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members of the community are most welcome to attend 
our meeting and be informed about safety and security in 
Twin Waters.  Meetings are held in March, June, Septem-
ber and December. 

 
 

 NEXT GENERAL MEETING 

4th July 2017 at 7 pm 

Living Choice Twin Waters  
Retirement Village Club Room 

MEET OUR NEW AREA  

CO-ORDINATOR— 

Having been involved in NHW in Perth, our 

new area co-ordinator Tony Mortley, who 

has been a Twin Waters resident for the 

past 18 months, is very keen to work 

towards  helping keep our community safe. 

Our thanks go to Kerryn Vincart ,who has 

done a wonderful job as area co-ordinator 

for the past year.  She has reluctantly stepped down from her 

position because of her commitments to  numerous community 

organisations. 

BEWARE OF myGOV SMS 

AND EMAIL SCAMS—   

Scammers are targeting people 
with messages claiming to be 
from myGov. 
 
The security of your personal details is important to 
myGov. And your details are very secure. 
 
myGov will never SMS or email you asking for identity 
or financial details, or send you live web links 
 
If you get, or someone you know gets an SMS or email 
from a sender identifying as myGov, you should not 
supply your identity or financial details. 
 
It’s important to remain alert to possible scams. 
You can contact myGov straight away if you are 
concerned about the security of your personal details. 
 

https://www.humanservices.gov.au/customer/news/
beware-mygov-sms-and-email-scams 

POLICE REPORT  by Senior Constable 

Marlene Fisher, Coolum Police— 

Incidents that have been attended to by Police since 

our March newsletter: 

 4 Family disputes (domestic violence) 

 2 Drink driving (along Ocean Drive) 

 1 Possession of a dangerous drug (offence 

committed at a private residence) 

 2 Enter with intent (North Shore Road units, 

Novotel Twin Waters Resort) 

 1 Public nuisance 

 3 Traffic crashes 

 12 Traffic offences  (Notices were issued along 

North Shore Road and Ocean Drive.) 

 15 Non-reportable incidents 

 3 Stealing from motor vehicles (Nojoor Road, 

Novotel Twin Waters Resort) 

Police and Council are concerned about overnighters 

at Noojoor Road car park.  Residents are asked to 

photograph and forward pictures to Council.  Email to 

mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au.  You can also phone 

council on 5475 7272 between 8.15 am and 5 pm. 


